
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

香港聯合交易所有限公司 
(香港交易及結算所有限公司全資附屬公司) 

THE STOCK EXCHANGE OF HONG KONG LIMITED 
(A wholly-owned subsidiary of Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited) 

通告  CIRCULAR 

 
 

Subject: Completion of Migration of New Securities Trading Device 

Enquiry: 
 

Participant General Enquiry Hotline1 (Tel : 2840 3626  E-mail : trd@hkex.com.hk) 
 

Reference is made to the Exchange Circular (Ref No: CT/090/22) dated 28 June 2022 on the 

expiry of New Securities Trading Device (NSTD) arrangement.  The Exchange is pleased to 

announce that the migration of NSTD to a Broker Supplied System (BSS) solution offered and 

managed by an independent vendor has been completed successfully on 31 December 2022.  

Since then, the NSTD service is no longer available for application.  Exchange Participants (EPs) 

are reminded to review their business needs regularly and choose applicable BSS solution(s) 

available in the market for their connection to the trading system of Hong Kong securities market.  

 

The Exchange would also like to take this opportunity to thank all EPs that participated in the 

migration. 

 

 

 

 

Olivia Mak 

Senior Vice President 

Trading Department 

Operations Division 

 

                                                      
1All calls to and from the Participant General Enquiry Hotline may be recorded. HKEX Privacy Policy 
Statement is available here. 
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